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SUMMER MATH ASSIGNMENT  
FOR STUDENTS ENTERING GRADES 2– 7 

 
 

 
While the summer is a great time for students to have fun, relax, and enjoy themselves, it is also 
a perfect time for brushing up on math skills.  Often the first couple of months of the school year 
are spent reviewing skills that students were taught previously, when teachers would prefer to 
move forward and cover new content so students can experience more success in the 
classroom. 

We have implemented a summer math initiative. Therefore, the students entering 2nd –7th 
grade are asked to work on a review of skills at their appropriate grade level within the enclosed 
“Must-Know Math” activity book.   There is no need to return this booklet.  

Parents are encouraged to review the assignments with their child to ensure that it is completed.  

If there are any questions during the summer, please contact me at the number above.   Thank 
you in advance for supporting this educational endeavor and affording our students the best 
education possible. 

 

Yours in Education, 

Jennifer Murray 

Jennifer Murray                                                                                                                                               
Principal, Holly Hills School, PreK-3 
Director of Curriculum and Instruction 


